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News from the Committee 
Hi all, 

We’re very excited for the quiz at the Red 
Lion on Sunday 29th May at 8pm (also 

with a raffle) with the proceeds going to 
our Pre-School! This will be a fantastic 

night with the theme of the quiz focused 
on ‘kids’. Get your teams together with a 
chance to win some great prizes (TBA). 

 
Thank you, Laura  

Committee Chairperson  
 
 

What we did this week 
•What a busy week we have had at our Pre-School Zoo. 
The monkeys had a tea party with the children. We 
have made beautiful butterflies showing that we have 
great imagination and know our colours. We have 
been using our bodies to move like various animals 
listening to the Jungle Boogie song. Then we have 
made some lovely binoculars to find any wild animals 
that may be hiding around Pre-School.  
•We have done lots of building and cutting using our 
fine motor skills. 
•We have also been to the woods with the older 
children for our Forest School sessions. They have 
included mini den building, potion mixing, pond 
dipping and making leaf people and lots more fun 
things to do with our environment.  
•Have a great weekend!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary: (**- date added this week) 
Mon 23rd May/Tue 24th May /Weds 25th May – 
Forest School- Older children only 
Friday 27th May– Last day of term 
Monday 6th June- First day of term 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


